

August 2023

Dear First Grade Families,

Welcome to First Gradel I am so excited about the wonderful adventure we will begin together in September. The year will be filled with fun and learning through reading, writing, math, spelling, science, social studies and morel You will become a part of a classroom community that is safe, supportive and nurturing. It will be a place where we all will get a chance to be and do our best!

The First Grade Meet and Greet is scheduled for <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>September 5th</u>, 1:45 - 2:15 in Room 21. Please come meet the teacher, classmates and fellow parents. Also feel free to drop off supplies.

Please provide me with a preferred email address (or addresses) for future communications by emailing me at rbrickhouse@acsdny.org.

Parents, please label your child's supplies with their names. It will help in keeping them organized.

I hope your summer has been enjoyable and I look forward to hearing all about it.

Enjoy the rest of your summerl Mrs. Brickhouse